AP Salary & Benefits Subcommittee Meeting
Tuesday January 15, 2008 2:00pm – 4:00pm

Location: UClub Room DeVos Center, Pew Campus
Group Reps:
Group 1:  Raven McClinon (2007-2009) 
Group 2:  Brian Berry (2007-2009) 
Group 3:  Rob Freidhoff (2007-2009) 
Group 4:  Ben Rapin (2006-2008) Chair

Group 5:  Jill Dooley (       -2008)
Group 6:  Lucas Bates (2007-2009) 
Member at Large: Jennifer Schick (2006-2008)
HR Reps: 
Linda Yuhas, Director of Employment and Compensation 
Dave Smith, Director of Benefits 
AP Committee Liaison:
Jennifer McCaul 
OUR COMMITTEE GOAL TO IMPROVE COMMUNICATION

Communicate once a month with group to distribute meeting minutes.

Communicate at least one more time a month with group with

“fun facts” or “tidbits” pertaining to salary and benefits

_______________________________________________________________________________

DID YOU KNOW? 

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Celebration-Monday, January 21, 208

“Remember! Celebrate! Act! A Day On, Not A Day Off”

Staff members are encouraged to attend the Celebration Events.  See www.gvsu.edu/oma for details.

07-08 Performance Development Program Dates
Pertinent dates related to the 07-08 Performance Development Program are as follows:
· 01/29/08 2:00-3:30 pm 303C DEV & 02/04/08 9:00-10:30 am 215/216 KC – Training Sessions for all new AP staff members (required) and existing AP staff (refresher)

· 03/09/08 – Staff member completes Self-Assessment Form and Professional Development Plan and gives to supervisor.  Forms are located at www.gvsu.edu/hro on the “Forms” page.

· 04/11/08 – Last day for supervisor and staff member to hold discussion meeting

· 05/02/08 – Last day to forward Assessment forms to Vice-Presidents for their review

If you have any questions, contact Human Resources at X12215.

Upcoming Meeting Dates and Previous Meeting Minutes

The Salary and Benefits Subcommittee plans to meet the third Tuesday of every month at 2:00pm (locations vary).  Meeting dates and minutes can be found at www.gvsu.edu/ap.

· February 19th – Perry Dining Room, Alumni House, Allendale Campus

· Topics to include an update from Dave Smith on open enrollment and benchmarking the University’s insurance opt-out credit.

· March 18th – CHS, Pew Campus

· April 15th – MAREC, Muskegon

· May 20th – Building to be determined, Allendale Campus

WE ARE DOING HOMEWORK!

In November 2007, the AP Committee and Salary and Benefits Subcommittee held a joint meeting to hear a presentation by Provost Davis on adjunct pay for AP staff.  
The Subcommittee prepared a list of suggested questions that will be forwarded to the AP committee for their comments/suggestions.  We hope the survey will be conducted this semester and expect it to be directed to all AP staff.









